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Upcoming Events 
 
Feb. 5 - Lutheran Pioneers meeting at Zion 
Peshtigo - 5:30 - 7:00 pm 
 
Feb. 6 - Basketball vs. Twin City at Trinity, 
Marinette - 5:30 pm 
 
Feb. 7 - Seroogy candy bar order forms due 
 
Feb. 13 - 14 - NO SCHOOL - Teachers’ Conference 
 
Feb. 15 - Basketball at NEWCHAA - 10: 00 am 

Hot Lunch 
Hot lunch this week will 
be hamburgers, chips 
and cookies  provided 
by the Schwittay family 
in honor of Colton’s 
birthday.   
 

Mission Offering 
Progress: 
Last week’s chapel 
offering collected for 
God’s Kingdom was 
$165.38 bringing our 
total to $200.90.  

 
Mission Offering 
Our total first-semester mission offering of $817.00 will be going to Christian Aid and 
Relief, a WELS organization which gives aid across the country to those affected by 
natural disasters, including the wildfires in California and the hurricanes in the South. 
Thank you very much for your offerings this semester, which help support this 
organization.  
 
Our second-semester offering will be given to the WELS Native American missions. 
Today, WELS’ Native American mission serves nine churches and two elementary 
schools, and it provides theological education through the Apache Christian Training 
School (ACTS) on the White Mountain and San Carlos Apache reservations in Arizona. 



February Birthdays                                                                 
Feb.  23 - Autumn Sobeck 
Feb.  24 - Rylee Harris 
Feb.  27 - Samuel Langebartels 

 

Thank You Parents 
A huge thank you to all who joined us last Friday for our morning of Grownups, Goodies 
and God. What a blessing to have so many special grownups come and enjoy some 
goodies with their children before worshiping God at our chapel service. We are grateful 
for you all! 
 

Seroogy Candy Bar Orders    
An informational letter and order form for Seroogy candy bars was sent 
home last week. If you did not receive one, please let your child’s teacher 
know and one will be sent home for you.  All order forms should be 
returned to Mrs. Sargent or your child’s teacher  by next Friday, February 
7th.  Just a reminder that we will only be doing one order again this year.  

 

School Choice Open Enrollment 
The open enrollment to apply for the Wisconsin Parental Choice Program begins 
Monday, February 3rd.  Families in 4K and Kindergarten who are not familiar with the 
School Choice program are encouraged to consider enrolling.  You can address any 
questions you may have about the program to Hannah Langebartels, our School Choice 
Administrator, at choiceadmin@stjohnpeshtigo.org or phone (414) 758-8607.  Just a 
reminder that those families who are in Choice this year, must still reapply each year. 
 

Preschool/Kindergarten Round-up   
Please save the date for our annual Preschool/Kindergarten Round-up on the evening of 
Thursday, March 6th for children that will be 3 years old by September 1st, 2025 
through those that will be entering Kindergarten next school year.  First priority is given 
to our St. John church and school families when it comes to enrolling children in 3K, 4K 
and Kindergarten.  If you are interested in having your child in our preschool or 
kindergarten,  please contact Mr. Aguilar or email school@stjohnpeshtigo.org to save a 
spot for your child as soon as possible and  before Round-up on March 6th when we will 
open up the enrollment to the public.                    
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